
Letter to our Community 
The City of Twentynine Palms recently engaged a public 
relations �irm to develop, distribute and analyze a poll to 
assess satisfaction with the City’s limited services and level of 
support for investing in a centralized sewer system, and 
take-over of the Twentynine Palms Water District. 
Distribution of the survey was limited to 300 residents 
identi�ied as “likely voters” in the City (approximately 1% of 
the City’s population) and 50 or so residents in the 
unincorporated area of Desert Heights.
  The Twentynine Palms Water District 

(District) does not feel that a 
takeover of the District, giving 
control of the District’s water 
operations to the City of 29 
Palms, is in the best interest of 
the community. The poll 

questions asked community 
members about their satisfaction 

with the City’s limited services and  
   were framed to lead community  
members to believe that there would be �inancial bene�it to 
consolidating the District.
The Twentynine Palms Water District can con�idently say that 
the District is an exemplar for both ef�iciency and 
effectiveness. The Water District has been providing safe, 
affordable and reliable water to the community since 1954, 
many years before City incorporation. The Water District has 
a long and veri�iable track record of ef�iciency which has 
resulted in the lowest water rates in the Morongo Basin. The 
District is recognized by the State as a leader in serving 
disadvantaged communities and is globally recognized for 
effective and innovative water treatment techniques in 
�luoride and arsenic removal.
Visit our website to learn more about the Twentynine 
Palms Water District and its operations.
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